
 

 

               
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
KILL DATE: Feb 29, 2024 

Contact 
Payton Holtkamp, Public Relations & Education 
Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District 

(806) 883-2501, Option 5 
pholtkamp@pgcd.us 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

7th Biennial Texas Panhandle Groundwater Conservation Symposium 
Event Date: February 28th, 2024 

Time: 8:30 AM – 4:30 PM 
Location: Amarillo Civic Center – Heritage Room 

 
 
Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District is proud to host the 7th Biennial Texas Panhandle 
Groundwater Conservation Symposium in Amarillo, Texas. 
 
During this event, there will be speakers from across the state coming to inform the attendees 
about water conservation with topics consisting of Thinking Beyond the Next Drought, Private 
Well Owner 101, and Climate Outlook for Spring of 2024.  
 
At the Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District, we strive to develop, promote, and 
implement water conservation, augmentation, and management strategies. To protect water 
resources for the benefit of the citizens, economy, and environment of the district. The water 
conservation symposium is an important event that helps us continue to educate the public 
about water conservation. 
 

Come Learn & Have Lunch With Us 
Register for the 7th Biennial Texas Panhandle Groundwater Conservation Symposium 

https://www.pgcd.us/2024-symposium 
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